Shared Stories
Have students sitting in small groups with a scrap of paper and pencil (one for the whole group).

Each group is given a story starter. Each group’s story starter will be different. Some examples could be:

· One day there was a pig

· Once upon a time there was an astronaut

Students in each group then have a few minutes to add to their story starter, so the story continues.
At a ‘bell’, the group must hand on their sheet clockwise to the next group. They will have then received another group’s sheet.

Each group gets a few minutes to continue the story until the next bell.

This continues until the story comes back to them and then the group has a few more minutes to finish the story. 

Try to encourage collaboration, creativity and humour.

